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Spirit Squad will be meeting today in the MPR. If you missed our meeting last Monday 
feel free to come on out! we will be planning the upcoming spirit week and spirit 
assembly!   At that Spirit Assembly the coveted SPIRIT STAFF will be up for grabs so 
even if you're not participating in planning, get ready to participate in spirit!  
 
Calling all Artists!  Don’t forget that we are running a contest for the Yearbook Cover.  
This is a fantastic opportunity to have your artwork published on the cover of the 
yearbook and to give back to the Hillcrest community!  The deadline is November 30th 
(next Wed.) See Mr. Ross for more details.   
 
Attention teachers, Mrs. Chan’s Block A & B pullout classes are cancelled today. 
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